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Liquor Control Commission 

 

Commissioner Jerry Farrell, Jr. 
 

 
THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF: 

NOVO’S LIQUROS    
122 ROSE HILL AVENUE, DANBURY, CT 

 

HAS PAID A FINE OF $1,175. AND HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED 
for the following dates: 

 

SEPTEMBER 17, SEPTEMBER 18 
& SEPTEMBER 19, 2007 

 
This suspension has been imposed for violation of 

 the following statutes or regulations: 

30-86 Sale to minor 
30-22(a) Package store permits 


